WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 00-47

SUBJECT: Sewage Lagoon Upgrade;
Award of Professional Services Contract for
Engineering Design

PREPARED BY: Public Works

DATE: August 8, 2000

FOR AGENDA OF: August 14, 2000

SUMMARY: Engineering design services are needed to prepare plans and bid
documents for sewer plant aeration improvements.

BACKGROUND: This project is intended to improve sewage treatment and to lower
maintenance costs. The project consists of installing new, high efficiency blowers and
to change the aeration tubing to “moving chains/paddles. Through the Department of
Environmental Conservation, the City received a State grant in the amount of $309,000
for the estimated $618,000 project.

LCMF, Inc. provided the preliminary engineering for this project last year. That
preliminary engineering was a key factor in receiving the State grant. LCMF has
submitted a proposed cost of $35,058 for completing the design and for preparing bid
documents.

RECOMMENDED ACTION: For Council to award the professional services contract
to LCMF, Inc. in thesamount of $35,058.
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